
 

 

 

 

Date:  December 4, 2013 

To:  Dr. Kent Mutchler 

From:  Mr. Tom Rogers 

Re:  Board Presentation for Tradition of Excellence Award 

 
 
I want to express my sincere appreciation for the opportunity to present to the Board of Education 
students whose accomplishments and contributions to Geneva High School exemplify the Tradition of 
Excellence Award.  On Monday, December 9, 2013 we will present to the Board of Education the 
following students. 

 
A. Girls Cross Country State Qualifiers: 

Kathryn Adelman 
McKenzie Altmayer 
Kathleen Anderson 
Allison Dudman 

Emma Claire Ehrhardt 
Sydney Geils 
Marin Leone 
Emma McSpadden 

Mary Grace Neville 
Brooke Nusser 
Analise Samples 
Gabrielle Thomson

 
These athletes qualified to compete at the IHSA Class 3A Girls State Cross Country Meet held 
November 9, 2013 in Peoria, Illinois and placed 8

th
 in state as a team.  The girls’ cross country 

team is coached by Bob Thomson. 
 
B. Girls Tennis State Qualifier: 

Emma Hazel (doubles) 
Margo Hess (doubles) 
Kirby Einck (singles)
Grace Krueger (singles) 

 
These athletes qualified to compete at the IHSA Class 2A State Girls Tennis Tournament 
held October 24-26, 2013 at Palatine High School.  The girls’ tennis team is coached by 
Maureen Weiler. 
 

C. Diving State Qualifier 
 Natalie Williams 
 

This athlete qualified to compete at the IHSA Swimming and Diving Finals held November 23, 
2013 at New Trier High School in Winnetka, Illinois.  The swimming/diving team is coached by 
Mary Keyzer. 
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D. Literary Magazine Earns Top Honor 
Micah Andersen - Editor in Chief 

Kate Creamer 
Michelle Geiser 

Madeline Happold 
Sarah Lewis  

Haley Persin 

 
The Geneva High School’s 2013 Literary Magazine, “The Skaldic”, earns top honor.  The 
National Scholastic Press Association recognized the 2013 edition of The Skaldic with its 
highest rating of All-American with Four Marks of Distinction.  The Literary Magazine is 
sponsored by Heather Peters. 
 
 
Together, these students distinguished themselves, our school and Geneva District #304.  
Thank you for this opportunity. 
 


